
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 28th, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the City of Loveland Downtown Parking Facility Project in fiscal 
year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Loveland, located at 120 West 
Loveland Avenue, Loveland, Ohio, 45140. 
 
The funding would be used to construct a new 2-level parking garage with 279 parking spaces to 
support the general public visiting historic downtown Loveland and local businesses. The project 
will help patrons access local businesses in Loveland’s downtown business district, all of whom 
were greatly impacted by the pandemic, while also spurring economic development and job 
creation among the small businesses in the Loveland. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brad R. Wenstrup, D.P.M. 
Member of Congress


